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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/
Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257
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5th April 2022
Dear Parents of Reception Children

In Science this year we have really enjoyed investigating and exploring a range of different aspects. We have looked at the changes from water to ice, the changes in seasons, life cycles and even recycling. During this time we have learnt about scientists and the important jobs they do. We are very excited to be going on a trip to The Think Tank in Birmingham on Monday 13th June 2022, where we will be exploring the journey of germs! We can’t wait to be really scientists in our own lab!
The children will be leaving school at 9am and will be returning at approximately 3pm (traffic permitting). The children will need to wear their normal school polo shirt and jumper, but they can also wear their own trousers such as jeans or jogging bottoms and wear sensible footwear (flat shoes, trainers etc). Although the children will be indoors for the majority of the day, we still request that they bring a waterproof jacket/coat.
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a packed lunch from the school kitchen please complete the link:- 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1zbWVwQQ30Sg_M0tROteyY6XEc1PCh9MkYYBlfgqEuVUNzFIUVozMENaWUYzN1BNUEtDVk4yNE5XQS4u
If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure that your child has a bag to carry their lunch in.
Also if you can be a parent helper on the day, please complete the link below:-

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1zbWVwQQ30Sg_M0tROteyY6XEc1PCh9MkYYBlfgqEuVUNkw4Vk9VM1RXTlY5MlpTQ1pUWVo4VzNQNy4u
The cost of the visit is £16.00 to include the cost of transport, insurance and the cost of activities and admission to Think Tank. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Friday 13th May 2022, so that we can make sure the trip can go ahead. We are sorry, but we cannot accept any other payment methods.

Yours sincerely
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Claire Whiting

Headteacher
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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